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PTA Christmas Fayre News 

 

 

HO HO HO! It’s that time of year again!! 
 

Saturday 7 
December 

1:30 – 4:30pm 

We raised an awesome £2,700 from the Summer Fayre – let’s add to 
the pot for our school and make it a record-breaking Christmas Fayre!!!  
Come along and join in the fun…… 
 

 

Friday 29 November: toys, books, games, DVDs (U/PG), bags, 
jewellery, 2nd hand uniform, non-perishable food for the tombola 
- good quality, in-date items only please 
 

Friday 6 December: refreshments & tombola items - 
good quality, in-date items only please: 
 

Everyone – homemade cakes, Jingle Jars and/or 
 

Foundation – chocolates/sweets 
Year 1 – cakes  
Year 2 – bottles (toiletries) 
Year 3 – tins/packet food 
Year 4 – mince pies/biscuits 
Year 5 – bottles (drinks) 
Year 6 – cakes  

 

Non-uniform days woohoo! 

Children can wear non-school uniform  
in exchange for donations or a £1 contribution 
please on: 
 
 Fabulous raffle!! 

Please sell as many raffle tickets as you can! (More 
available from the office.)  Prizes include:  
 
£100, £75, £50 
Dinosaur World: entry for 2 
House of Marbles: £20 voucher 
Powderham Castle: entry for 4 
River Dart Country Park: entry for 2 
Princess Theatre, Torquay: 2 x show tickets 
Coombe Martin Wildlife & Dinosaur Park: entry for 2 
Cofton: Dip n Dine for 1 
Dawlish Leisure Centre:4 x family swims 
Lady’s Mile: Dip n Dine for 4 

Please give a little time 
The Fayre will not run unless we get enough volunteers by Thursday 28 
November.  Mums, Dads, grandparents, carers, go ooooon, please 
volunteer just an hour of your time.  Volunteer with a friend!  It’s fun, 
frenetic, fulfilling….and raises funds for our kids! 
 

Please email us at pta.hazeldown@gmail.com with your name, your 
child’s name and class, mobile phone number, stall preference and if 
you would like to be with a friend, also when you can help and time 
slot. 
Sorting donations at 8.50am on Friday 29 November and/or Friday 6 
December 
Set up on evening of Friday 6 December 
Clearing up from 4.30pm on Saturday 7 December 
           

Bags of Help: raising money for 
old textiles                       
Please start gathering unwanted clothes, paired 
shoes (tied together), handbags, hats, bags, 
scarves, ties, jewellery, lingerie and belts.   
Bags need to be returned to school on Tuesday 
10 December.  The bags are weighed in 
exchange for money which goes to both charities 
as well as to the PTA - a great way to raise funds 
for school, two great charities and to have a clear 
out! 
                       
 

Stall time slots are: 
1.15 – 2.15pm 
2.15 – 3.15pm 

3.15 – 4.15pm 

 

PARENTS TEACHERS ASSOCIATION 
Committee: Ellen Palmer,  Carol Borham, Jackie Godwin,   
Tracey Aston,  Mel Donnelly  

www.hazeldown.co.uk/pta|pta.hazeldown@gmail.com  

 

 


